Drinking Water on Our Installations

 Completed UCMRS3 testing and reporting December 2015

— 63 DoD drinking water systems required testing

— Only one system detected levels above the EPA PHA — Wright Patterson AFB had one
sample at 235ppt

* As a concerned consumer, in June 2016 ASD(EI&E) directed the Military
Departments to test for PFOS/PFOA where DoD supplies drinking water
— Completed sampling and testing of all 524 DoD drinking water systems for PFOS/PFOA

* DoD has identified 24 drinking water systems, where DoD is the water
supplier, which tested above the LHA

— DoD is following the EPA advisory recommended actions to include taking wells off line and
providing alternative drinking water

— These actions break the exposure pathway
*  Where DoD is not the drinking water supplier, installations are
encouraged to ask if their drinking water suppliers have tested the
drinking water and are the results below the EPA LHAs
— Identified 12 systems where DoD is not the supplier that tested above the LHA level



